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By Frank Sancineto – President 

Wake County FOP Lodge 41 was awarded the Friend of First Responders Award for outstanding community 
commitment at the Raleigh Chamber/CPI Security First Responders Appreciation Breakfast on September 
18, 2024. This award was presented to Lodge 41 in recognition of their continued dedication and outstanding 
commitment to their community. The presenter stated, “Your leadership and support are a critical component 
of our success.”

More than 300 attendees gained insight into how local first responder agencies collaborate with the North 
Carolina National Guard from Major General Todd Hunt. He had an opportunity to show gratitude to local 
first responders by recognizing heroes from each department for their hard work and sacrifice.
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